COPPERMILL PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher Mrs Figen Bektaşoğlu Assistant Headteacher Mr Will Power

Address Edward Road, Walthamstow E17 6PB

Telephone 020 8520 6267

Website coppermillprimary.co.uk

E-mail school@coppermill.waltham.sch.uk

Learning Together, Achieving Forever

Monday 12th June 2017



Dear Parent / Carer

Year 6 Enterprise Fair - Wednesday 28th June 2017

Year 6 are currently taking part in an enterprise project, which has involved them creating a business plan, pitching their ideas to the headteacher and securing a start-up loan to run their own stall. Watch out Dragons' Den!

The Enterprise Fair, featuring the children's stalls, will take place on Wednesday 28th June. Some of the fantastic things that were on offer last year were a popcorn stall, henna and face painting, ice cream and a penalty shoot-out with prizes. We look forward to seeing what exciting ideas the children have this year!

All classes, with their class teacher, will have a slot during the day to visit the fair and participate in the activities or buy some goodies! Therefore, **all pupils** are allowed to bring in a **maximum of £2.00** (preferably in change) into school. Please ensure that their spending money is in a wallet / purse or envelope <u>clearly labelled</u> with their name and class.

The Enterprise Fair will then be open to parents and carers from 3:30pm – 4:00pm in the school hall - we hope to see you there!

Year 6 parent and carers please note that the children will remain at school, to run their stalls, and need to be collected - or make their way home as normal - at 4:00pm.

Yours sincerely

Jack Walden and Saba Adeel Year 6 Class Teachers









